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Community News and Local Events 

Summer Fun
It is heating up quickly at 2151 Kirkwood! We are working to get our amenities up and

running for everyone to enjoy!  We appreciate your patience during these upgrades and
renovations- we want to ensure eeryone can safely enjoy our amenities. We will update
you as the amenities are finished- be sure to follow us on Facebook and Instagram for

all of our updates and upcoming activities.   



All About Bees with Buffalo Bayou



Buffalo Bayou Partnership (BBP), the non-profit organization creating and stewarding

parks and trails along Buffalo Bayou, is pleased to announce its second annual Summer

Species –BEES! Summer Species is a celebration of bayou-adjacent flora and fauna.

Beginning in 2021 with its exploration of bats, BBP has committed to honoring a new

species every year. 




Commencing in June and continuing through August, BBP will take the Houston

community on a deep dive into these busy little bees. At locations ranging from Yolanda

Black Navarro Buffalo Bend Nature Park to Buffalo Bayou Park, experts will lead

workshops, walks, talks, and experiential activities for participants of all ages. 




Stay Connected! 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram to stay connected and find out all the latest news
as well as updates on what is happening at 2151 Kirkwood! 



Facebook: @2151kirkwood
Instagram: 2151kirkwood




https://buffalobayou.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f2360320ff1e4d173cf8675b1&id=5996b746d5&e=2c42c313c3
https://buffalobayou.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f2360320ff1e4d173cf8675b1&id=0f6ace6739&e=2c42c313c3

